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Ref: LHY/WVS 
 
13th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ormiston Academies Trust are currently running an initiative across all academies in the Trust named 
‘WeWill’ which aims to promote healthy eating and diet to young people. All Year 8 students across OAT are 
currently engaging in this project. Today in Lessons for Life and as part of the WeWill project all Year 8 
students had a live cookery demonstration from a trained chef to practically demonstrate how to cook 
healthy and cost-effective meals.  
  
Students engaged really well with this interaction and asked some excellent questions to our guest, Chef Ben. 
I am confident that you will be pleased to know that we are working with external agencies as to enrich your 
child’s Lessons for Life programme and raise awareness of healthy eating. I would encourage all 
parents/carers to discuss this interaction of work at home with your child.  
  
Further information about our Lessons for Life (PSHE) provision can be found on our website here: Ormiston 
Bolingbroke Academy - Lessons for Life (PSHE).  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr L Hussey 
Lessons for Life Coordinator 

https://ormistonbolingbrokeacademy.co.uk/curriculum/lessons-for-life-pshe-2
https://ormistonbolingbrokeacademy.co.uk/curriculum/lessons-for-life-pshe-2

